

Parsons Heath

Church of England (Voluntary Controlled) Primary School

TEMPLEWOOD ROAD, COLCHESTER, CO4 3EZ

TEL: 01206 860612 Email: office@parsonsheath.essex.sch.uk www.parsonsheathprimary.org.uk

17th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers/Guardians,

Harvest Collection 2018

This year, our harvest collection will be in aid of Colchester Food Bank, and we are requesting your support for this worthwhile local charity.

The Food Bank distributes food to local families in need, and in line with our school Christian value of compassion, and the principles of kindness and respect that we encourage the children of our school to show on a daily basis, we are hoping that you will be able to support this cause.

Each class will be putting together a donation box which will be presented during our harvest assembly later in the month. We hope that many of you will be able to provide an item or items for the boxes.

The Food Bank is desperately in need of the following items, though would welcome any donations:

tinned potatoes tinned puddings tins or packets of custard jam deodorants shaving gel

We would be grateful if you could send in donated items as soon as possible and at the latest by Thursday 20th September.

Thank your in advance for your support of our harvest collection.

respect

Yours faithfully,



Mrs C Newson Headteacher

belonging

Headteacher: Mrs Claire Newson



compassion



endurance



friendship



trust